
MINUTES 

MEDICAL UNIVERSITY HOSPITAL AUTHORITY 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES MEETING 

October 14, 2016 

The Board of Trustees of the Medical University Hospital Authority convened Friday, October 14, 2016, 

with the following members present: Dr. Donald R. Johnson II, Chairman; Mr. William H. Bingham, Sr., 

Vice-Chairman; Dr. Stanley C. Baker, Jr.; Mr. William A. Baker, Jr.; Ms. Terri R. Barnes; Dr. James Lemon; 

Ms. Barbara Johnson-Williams; Dr. Ragin C. Monteith; Dr. E. Conyers O'Bryan, Jr.; Mr. Charles W. Schulze; 

Dr. G. Murrell Smith, Sr.; Mr. Michael E. Stavrinakis; Dr. Charles 8. Thomas, Jr. 

The following administrative officials were present: Dr. David Cole, President; Dr. Lisa Saladin, Interim 
Provost; Ms. Lisa Montgomery, Executive Vice President for Finance and Operations; Dr. Pat Cawley, CEO, 

MUSC Health and Vice President for Health Affairs, MUSC; Mr. Jim Fisher, Vice President/or 

Development; Dr. Ray Dubois, Dean, College of Medicine; Ms. Annette Drachman, General Counsel 

Item 1. 

Item 2. 

Item 3. 

Call to Order-Roll Call. 

There being a quorum present, Chairman Johnson called the meeting to order. Ms. Jane 

Scutt called the roll. Ms. Scutt announced the following, "In compliance with the 

Freedom of Information Act, notice of meetings and agendas were furnished to all news 

media and persons requesting notification." 

Secretary to Report Date of Next Meeting. 

The date of the next regularly scheduled meeting is Friday, December 9, 2016. 

Approval of Minutes of the Regular Meeting of the Medical University Hospital 

Authority of August 12. 2016. 

Board Action: A motion was made for the minutes to be approved. The motion was 

seconded. voted on and unanimously carried. 

RECOMMENDATIONS AND INFORMATIONAL REPORTS OF THE PRESIDENT 

OLD BUSINESS: None. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Item 4. General Informational Report of the President. 

Dr. Cole called on Dr. Saladin who asked that Dr. Gail Stuart introduce the speaker, Dr. 

Teresa Kelechi. Dr. Kelechi came to MUSC in 1987 and worked clinically in geriatrics and 

wound care. In 2001, Dr. Kelechi was recruited to the College of Nursing and teaches 

mainly in the PhD program. Dr. Kelechi gave a presentation on "High Tech, High Touch 

Nursing Discoveries" and discussed new advancements in wound care including 

hand held device technology for detection and self-monitoring and non-pharmacological 

therapies to help with self-managing symptoms. Dr. Cole thanked Dr. Kelechi for her 

presentation and said that concluded his report. 




























